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Question 

 

“In relation to the redevelopment of Fort Regent, will the Minister advise –  

 

(a) the current status of any development plans;  

(b) when any proposals are expected to be brought before the States Assembly; and 

(c) the number of organisations that still use the facility and proposed date of relocation of these 

organisations to a new facility?” 

 

 

Answer 

 

(a) plans for the future of Fort Regent that were developed under the previous Government are 

unfeasible in the current economic climate, 

 

(b) the Future Places Ministerial Group are reassessing what is feasible and are committed to 

developing an affordable and deliverable proposal for the future of Fort Regent, and to securing 

an appropriate mandate from the States Assembly. 

 

(c) the number of Government services, sports clubs and commercial enterprises operating at Fort 

Regent has reduced from 39 in 2019 to 21 in 2023, this is expected to reduce to 5 in 2024. The 

predicted figures are linked to the planned opening of facilities at Springfield Sport Centre in 

2023 and Oakfield Sport Centre in 2024. 

 

 

 


